
a) As soon as possible you should contact the local health service by:

 Phone (292 590 270) or

 Electronic mail(sres-dsf@azores.gov.pt);

b) Upon that contact, you have to:

 Inform on which day the biological sample should be collected;

 Provide a working and accessible phone number;

 Provide the address at which you’ll be staying at Flores Island.

c) You don’t have to be in profilactic isolation while you wait for the test

results. You should, however, comply with the present and local

rules, such as wearing a mask in closed public areas, keeping social

distancing and good respiratory hygiene/cough etiquette.

If you arrived at Flores Island from outside of the Azores, and

have to be re-tested for SARS-CoV-2, on the 6th day:

Circular Normativa nº DRS-CNORM/2020/40 de 15 de Junho 

If you stay in the Azores for seven days or more, you should, prior to the 6th day

from your first SARS-CoV-2 test, contact the Local Health Authority of the county

you’re staying in. This Local Health Authority will schedule, perform and give you

the result for the new test.

Why do I have to be tested again?

PASSENGER INFORMATION


